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Friday 12th January 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It has been good to be back and the children have settled really well in their first full week of 2024.  

 

Starting School in September 2024  

Please remember that the deadline for children starting 

school in September 2024 applications is next Monday (15th 

January). I hope you have already completed this but if 

you have not please follow this link to apply. 

 

Rainwater Planters  

Today the Eco team have worked with Southern water to 

add plants to our rain water planters. This is a project to help 

remove, or slow the flow of, excess rainwater runoff from 

hard surfaces. As you may be aware this is an issue we have 

had at Bosham as our playgrounds are prone to flooding. If 

you would like to learn more about these scheme please 

click the following link Rain Water Planters 

 

Young Voices 

As it will be an incredibly late finish for the children we will 

not expect them in school for the following morning. They 

can return for the 13:00 register and this will also include 

their siblings as it will be difficult to manage two different 

return times for your children. 
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Staff Car Park 

Please can you help support the staff by not parking in the staff car park before school in the morning. 

Quite often there is nowhere to park as the car park is full with parents dropping their children in to breakfast 

club. I appreciate this means you may have to park further away from the school but it would really help 

staff who often have books and equipment to carry into school. 

 

School PSHE Focus for next week – Work well with a partner or in a group. 
Monday 15th January 

• 15:30-17:00 – Locality Football Competition  

• Deadline for starting school applications - link 

Tuesday 16th January 

• Y5 Ancient Egypt workshop – children invited to dress as an Egyptian  

Wednesday 17th January   

 

Thursday 18th January 

• School census day 

• Young Voices to O2 

• 13:00 – Jane & Fizzy Lemon reading group 

Friday 19th January  

• Pupils attending Young Voices concert can come into school any time up until 13:00 due to its late finish. This 

also applies to their siblings. 
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